UNIVERSITY OF TEHRAN
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

18 August, 2018

Professor Dr. Ricardo P. Pama

Secretary General,

Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP),
Thailand

Dear Prof. Dr. Ricardo P. Pama

This is to express the University of Tehran support to the candidacy of Mr. Md.
Sabur Khan, Honorable Chairman of Daffodil International University (DIU) for
the position of Second Vice President of AUAP.

Being an active partner university and continuing a great partnership between DIU
and University of Tehran, we would like to take this opportunity to highly
recommend Md. Sabur Khan, Chairman of DIU to elect as the Second Vice
President of Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP).

We take this opportunity to send you our best wishes and cordial respects.

Truly yours,
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Mahmoud Nili Ahmadabadji,(Prof.)

President
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